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Heading
The overarching idea behind this tohu developed 
for Cancer Society Wellington Division – is hope.

Firstly, the negative space left by the design 

known logo and symbol of the NZ Cancer Soci-
ety, and a symbol of hope.  

light after the cold dark and often dreary winter, 
bringing with it the hope of a new beginning. 

It is also a representation of the rising sun, 
a new day – another symbol of hope, of life, 
growth and health. As the dawn approaches 

wherever it touches.

The curves of the design that create the petal 
shapes will also lead the eye towards the centre 
and draw the viewers eye to whatever informa-
tion has been placed there.
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January 2023 Addendum to Annual Report

For the Year Ended 31 March 2022, following 
the completion of the delayed audit of the 
financial statements.

As stated on page 11 of the 
annual report, the income 
and expense analysis for 
the Division included in 
the report were published 
before undergoing the 
annual audit which had 
been delayed due to audit 
resourcing constraints 
arising from COVID-19.
 

The accounts have now been 
audited and as a result, the 
accounting treatment of the 
$1.053M Shovel Ready Grant 
received in the year has been 
amended. The grant had 
previously been included as a 
reduction in the carrying value 
of the asset in the course of 
construction on the Statement 
of Financial Position. This 
has now been reclassified to 
the Statement of Financial 
Performance. The result is that 
the revenue for the Society 
for the year ended 31 March 
2022 is $6.692M (previously 
stated as $5.639M) and the 
Society’s Assets In the Course 
of Construction have increased 
from $3.111M to $4.164M.

The audited accounts were 
signed in January 2023 and 
the full financial statements of 
the Society and its controlled 
entities, The Cancer Society of 
New Zealand Canterbury West 
Coast Trust Board (“The Trust 
Board”) and The Tissue Bank 
Research Trust (“The Trust”), 
together known as “The 
Group”, can be accessed via 
the Charities Service website,  
www.charities.govt.nz


